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3rd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 2 Visit to War Memorial 

Thursday 11th November 2021 
 
As part of their topic about Remembrance Day, weather permitting, the Year 2 children will be visiting the 
war memorial in West Kirby on Thursday 11th November.  If you have any objections and would rather 
your child did not take part in this activity, please inform Mrs C Roberts or the School Office by 9am on 
Thursday 11th November.   A first aider will also be accompanying the children on the visit. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 


